
 

                 

Language Arts:  Fingerplays, 

songs and winter stories will keep us cozy 

this week. Featured stories are “Let’s 

Make a Snowman, Walk Like a Penguin and 

The Mitten. We will discuss which type of 

clothing keep us warm.   

Concept:  We will talk about winter 

and hopefully build a snowman outside. We 

hope snow will be added to our water 

table this week. We’ll see!!! 

Craft & Writing: Wintery crafts 

include snowmen and snowflakes this 

week. A beautiful winter scene will also be 

created as we finger paint.  

Motor: Let’s bring the parachute inside 

this week! Snowballs, aka; white pom pom 

balls, will add to our parachute fun as we 

try to keep them from rolling and 

bouncing off the parachute.  

 

 

 
Important Info 
Registration for the 2024-25 school year Registration has begun. All current students 

need to re-register for the new school year. If you return your fall registration forms by 

February 15, you will receive 50% off your registration fee. Request your registration 

form today! Registration opens to the public on February 15. 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences Our center will be closed to half day students on Monday and 

Tuesday, February 19 & 20, so that the teachers can conduct conferences. Watch for more 

information to be sent home soon.  

 

 Nursery News 

 January 15, 2024 

Theme:      Winter  

Winter is here! Our discussions will 

revolve around all the fun things we do in 

this season. 

 We will continue evaluating the children 

in order to get ready for Parent-Teacher 

conferences next month.  

Mrs. Desi, Mrs. Taghrid, Mrs. Catherine 

and Ms. Melissa 

 

 

STAR STUDENT  

Kash Knippel 

Mackenzie Wozniak 

 


